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President’s Message 
   

Club Notes 
   

 

Geeezzzz! We are into the 

end of February already 

and will be closing up the 

2015-16 season in an eye 

blink. We only have one 

more meeting to complete 

this season, along with one 

more newsletter in March. I 

must say it has been a 

pretty good riding season 

even though we totally lost 

out on the month of 

December. You 

remember…. the lake 

wasn’t even frozen over on 

Christmas Day and we had 

50 degree days. 

 

And for this season we 

didn’t have to worry about 

only running the lake.  The 

trails were open on both 

the Adams and Juneau 

sides of the lake and I had 

a good time riding on both 

of them.    

 

The snow is still around and 

the trails are still potentially 

open if it snows. I hope we 

can ride into the month of 

March.           

 

With the implementation of 

the new trail pass, we must 

have done a good job of 

communicating it out to 

the club members. I 

haven’t heard of anyone in 

the club getting zonked for 

not having a trail pass. It 

has also done a good job 

of expanding our club. We 

are at about 86 

memberships this year, up 

from 52 last year.  

 

As you know, my main goal 

each year since I’ve been 

president is to grow and 

expand the club by at least 

one membership. This year 

with the help of the trail 

pass it was an easy task. 

Thanks, everyone for joining 

and renewing.   

 

Start thinking about getting 

involved and running for an 

officer position in our club. 

Nominations will be coming 

up at the next club 

meeting. 

 

Think Snow! Let’s Ride! 

         

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be taking 

nominations for club 

positions for the 2016-2017 

snowmobile season. As per 

our by-laws, we have 

nominations open for: 

President, Secretary, and 

Trail Master (each with a 2 

year term). We also have a 

vacant position for a 1 year 

term as Treasurer. And one 

slot for a three year term as 

a Board of Director. All of 

the current Officers 

welcome the opportunity  

for new Officers and fresh 

ideas. Please consider this 

opportunity to serve. 

Nominations will take place 

at the March meeting and 

the election will be held at 

the April Landowner’s 

Dinner on April 9th.  

A few notes; 

Our next club event is the 

Landowner’s Dinner starting 

at 5:00 p.m. at Carlson’s on 

April 9, 2016. It will be on 

the web for you to sign-up 

and we’ll get a head count 

from that for seating and   

ordering the food. 

A work-bee will be 

scheduled for the removal 

of our signs on the trail.  An  

e-mail will be sent with date 

& details.  This will be the 

end of club activities for this 

snowmobile season, with 

the exception of a brat fry 

during the summer months 

at Costa Ricky’s Beach Bar. 

For this year, we are kind of, 

maybe, planning a club 

picnic and boating activity, 

tying it together with the 

Club Brat Fry on July 30, 

2016.  

The trails are expected to 

close around April 1, 2016.  

Think Snow!  

-Kevin Roon 

 

Special Interest 

Landowner’s Dinner  

Sat., April 9, 2016  

5:00 p.m. at Carlson’s 

Rustic Ridge 

 

Next Meeting:  

Sun., March 13, 2016  

11:00 a.m. at Carlson’s 

Rustic Ridge  

 

This is the last meeting of 

the 2015-16 Snowmobile 

Season 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Cora Dellinger                   

Sharon Trzesniak                             

Jeff Rhinehart 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) 

Kevin Roon (Secretary) 

Linda Roon     

(Treasurer) 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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